From the translator

On one day two years ago I accidentally found this book at a bookshop. The author of the book, Professor Shigenori Maruyama has been my friend since several tens of years ago, and I have known him that even after becoming an eminent professor of the Tokyo Institute of Technology, he custom habitually stayed until midnight and even until next morning at his laboratory in the university, saving time for his research.

I was quite surprised that even such a man of crazily busy state he was, he delivered such a book for public that was apart from his specialty field, which I had been aware at that time. After glancing the book at the bookshop, I purchased the book and started reading on the electric train on my way home, and had gone through till the end of the book within that day.

I had been insufficient and unstable by the overwhelming current of global warming in those years, which had been lacking the view point of past climatic change of thousands, millions and billions of years ago, i.e., that of the geologist’s eyes. Because of this, every one page of this book was quite contented and sympathetic to me. After feeling a big impression by having gone through the book, I wrote a review of the book for a Japanese journal a week later. 

After some months, I decided, with the consent of the author, to start the English translation, having realized that the book should be read worldwide. When having started the translation, however, I realized how rapidly the book was written, and therefore, missed some important explanations, inappropriate order of sections, and even associated with wrong writings. These discoveries were partly due to discussions with the co-translator, Mr. Vernon Spencer who extended his sincere effort in not only improving my draft translation for more than seven times of revisions, but also in making easy to understand the book and finding problematic statement of the book. All these problematic points were cleared through discussions with the author in more than 10 days, and thus a comprehensive improvement of the book has been made for the present English version.

While struggling with this translation work, I tried to request my friends world wide to translate the book into any foreign languages. In response to the above, My Brazilian friend Professor K. Suguio agreed upon, and surprisingly, completed the Portuguese translation and published it in Brazil in October 2009. Presently further translation of the Portuguese version into Spanish has been planned, and a Japanese translation of the present English version has started.

I expect to meet the day that my first impression of having opened the book will spread worldwide. 

Masaru Yoshida

In Hashimoto, August 2010

